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Des Moines Buccaneers Booster Club 

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

March 13, 2018 

Buccaneer Arena 

  

 

The meeting was called to order by President Shelly West at 7:00 p.m.   

 

Attendees: 

Sarah Bantz 

Kyle Bunce 

Jena Dykstra 

 

Denise Rairdin 

Lynette Stowe 

Shelly West 

Kevin Eppens 

Dawn Swanson 

Connie Finch 

Sabra Hess 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Review of Minutes – Sarah Bantz 

The February 6 Board meeting minutes were reviewed.  Lynette moved to accept the meeting minutes, 

Kyle seconded.  The meeting minutes were approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Denise Rairdin 

Denise presented the Treasurer’s Report.  Denise reported we have $6,479.24 in checking and 

$4,038.00 in savings.  We have a combined balance of $10,517.24.  Denise will set aside $3,000 

for training camp expenses.  Depending on who applies for scholarships, we have potentially 

$5,000 to set aside.  Sales have been good for candy and buttons.  Lynette moved to accept the 

treasurer’s report, Jena seconded.  The treasurer’s report was approved. 

 

Old Business: 

• Tips for Scholarships – This event was a success.  Total raised at the event was $1,535.  Katie from 

Mama Lacona’s thought this was the best we have done so far. 

• Scholarship Forms – Shelly has set up March 19 at 5:00 to meet with those interested in receiving a 

scholarship. 

 

New Business: 

• Scholarships –  Dawn mentioned that there could be 10 eligible applicants.  Shelly will put the 

deadline of March 23 to get the forms into her, so a decision can be made on who will receive 

scholarships and the amount for each. 

• Training Camp – Dates for training camp have changed to June 2-5.  Dawn will be getting more 

information from coach on totals of in-coming prospects.  Coach is focusing more on quality of 

players rather than quantity.  More information to come. 

• Last Get-Together – Shelly would like to have a final get-together with the team before the end 

of the season.  It was determined that April 10 would be the date.  We will meet the team at the 

arena at 5:00.  Jerry mentioned earlier that he could supply smoked meat.  Shelly will make sure 

that Jerry can get the meat to the arena.  Sabra will make dessert, Connie will make her pasta 

salad and Lynette will make beans. 

 

Miscellaneous: 

• Brunch – This year’s brunch was also a success.  All who attended were very complimentary.  Larry 

Ihrig once again brought his jerseys for the team to model. 

 

Next meeting – April 3 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Urbandale Library. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sarah Bantz, Secretary 


